
Pupil Remote Learning - John Bunyan Primary School and Nursery 

 

Our aim is to ensure all pupils have the provision they need to complete their learning to the best of 
their ability and to remain happy, healthy, and supported during periods of remote learning.  

 

Lower School - TAPESTRY 

Teachers will communicate the learning for the day on Tapestry by 9am. At 9.30am there will be an opportunity 
to meet the teacher via a zoom link so that everybody can say good morning and communicate the learning for 
the day. 

Children who are unwell are not expected to be present for remote learning until they are well enough to do so. 
Parents - please inform your child’s teacher no later than 9.15am if your child is unwell via Tapestry.  

Each day at 2.15pm there will be an opportunity for pupils to meet their class teacher via a zoom link which will 
be posted on Tapestry for a class story. 

 

Parents and Carers please help us by: 

 Ensuring your child is available to learn remotely during the normal school day and that the 
schoolwork set is completed on time and to the best of your child’s ability.  

 Reporting any technical issues to the school as soon as possible. 

 Set age-appropriate parental controls on devices and internet filters to block malicious 
websites. 

 

To ensure everyone’s safety all staff and pupils using video communication on zoom links sent 
via Tapestry must: 

 Communicate in groups – one-to-one sessions are not permitted.  

 Wear suitable clothing – this includes others in their household.  

    Be situated in a suitable ‘public’ living area within the home with an appropriate background – 
‘private’ living areas within the home, such as bedrooms, are not permitted during video 
communication.  

 Use appropriate language – this includes others in their household.  

 Maintain the standard of behaviour expected in school.  

 Use the necessary equipment and computer programs as intended.  

 Not record, store, or distribute video material without permission.   

 Always remain aware that they are visible. 

 

 

The school understands that pupils learning remotely have the right to privacy out-of-hours, as do teachers, 
and everyone should be able to separate their school and home lives – communication is only permitted  
during school hours. For further information, please see our full Remote Learning Policy on our website. 

 


